OUR SHARED COMMITMENT

We believe that an essential piece to the future growth of Hardin County is a YMCA.  A YMCA responds to local community needs and strengthens the foundation of community.  It focuses on youth development, healthy living and social responsibility.  

We commit as all partners involved (Hardin County Government, Hardin Memorial Health, the City of Elizabethtown, the City of Radcliff and the City of Vine Grove & Hardin County Schools) to ensure the dream of a Hardin County YMCA becomes a reality.  A highly collaborative partnership is essential and would be instrumental in the fulfillment of this vision.

Together, we are committed to supporting Hardin County citizens in their quest for thriving programs for youth, wellness, family support and community development.  This Community Covenant commemorates, celebrates and affirms our shared commitment.
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